
 

To: All News Editors                       March 5, 2018 

 
MAINTENANCE WORKS AT PROSPECT IN ST THOMAS NEARS COMPLETION 

PUMP RE-INSTALLATION NOW UNDERWAY AT FACILITY 
 
 

The National Water Commission is advising that customers served by the Prospect Water Supply facility 

in St Thomas can expect the restoration of their regular water supply by Saturday March 10, 2018 as the 

company now moves into the final stages of maintenance works at the plant. 

The plant was shut down to facilitate rehabilitation work which included the cleaning of the well at the 

site.  During this very intensive process the team experienced some challenges which impacted the 

original timeline of completion, but the cleaning works have been successfully completed.    

Areas Served include:  Industry Hill, Beckford Town, Johns Town, Prospect, Lyssons, Leith Hall, Blue 

Mahoe and Retreat 

Pending the re-installation of the pump, The NWC will continue the trucking of water to the areas most 
impacted by the works, inclusive of the Johns Town Community.  Meanwhile, some communities are 
being served on a regulated basis to alleviate the inconvenience posed by the shutdown.  

The NWC wishes to apologise to its valued customers for any inconvenience that these works may cause 
and seeks to assure them that every effort will be made to restore regular water supply in the shortest 
possible time. 

 

      -END- 


